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Welcome Back! 
Cabrillo PTO  
Welcome back to school and welcome new families to our Orca community! Cabrillo PTO is a non-profit 
organization lead by parent volunteers and school staff to enrich our students’ education and provide 
supplies and resources to staff, parents, and guardians. Each month, Cabrillo PTO will send a newsletter 
highlighting upcoming events, providing insight into our school, and celebrating successes. Our primary 
source of internal communication for events and volunteer opportunities is ParentSquare, how-to guides 
are coming soon. Please also visit our website and social media pages to learn more about the PTO and find 
information for staff, families, and volunteers: 
 
www.cabrillopto.org 
 
Cabrillo PTO | Facebook 
 
@cabrillo_pto • Instagram photos and videos 
 

Back to School Night – August 31st 
Back to School Night is a great opportunity to meet your teachers and fellow parents. Cabrillo PTO will also 
be kicking off its fall enrichment drive that evening. Like last year, we will ask families to donate $200 to 
help us fund the many programs and supplies supported by the PTO. More information about our budget, 
volunteering, and how we put your dollars to work will be presented at Back to School Night.  
 
Please join Cabrillo PTO and our Principal, Tiffany Parrish, in the MPR for informational sessions held at 
5:30-6:00 for K-4th grade and 6:00-6:30 for 5th-8th grade parents and guardians. And stop by the PTO table 
outside the MPR to learn about volunteer opportunities, get help using ParentSquare, and make a donation.  
 
Mr. Softee and Moonraker trucks will be parked on the blacktop to purchase food starting at 5:00pm!!! 

 
 

Putting the Fun in Fundraising 
PEF Pizza Party 
Last school year, Cabrillo won the Pacifica Education Foundation fundraising drive! This Saturday, August 
26th from 12-3pm, PEF will be hosting a pizza party at Frontierland Park open to all Cabrillo students, staff, 
and families. Cabrillo PTO will also be on-hand to meet new families and answer any questions you may 
have. Congratulations Cabrillo, we look forward to celebrating with you!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cabrillopto.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/335351016952975/
https://www.instagram.com/cabrillo_pto/


Community Corner 

News and events from community partners 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/pacifica-sea-lions-60th-anniversary-splash-registration-688696278107
https://pacificaschoolvolunteers.org/

